
From: Conner, Dede - KDE Division Director 
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 8:16 AM 
To: All State KSIS Contacts 
Subject: RE: KSIS Notification: Known Data Visualization/Tableau Issue RESOLVED 
 
The issue reported below is resolved.  If there are any questions, please contact KDE data services.   
THANKS! 
 
DeDe Conner 

Division Director, Chief Data Officer 
Division of School Data Services 
Office of Education Technology 
 
Phone: (502) 564-2020 ext. 2208  
Email: dede.conner@education.ky.gov  
300 Sower Blvd – 4th floor 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
Twitter: @KyDeptofEd 
 

 
 
This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is 
addressed. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail, and you are requested 
to notify the sender immediately. 
 
From: Conner, Dede - KDE Division Director  
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 1:46 PM 
To: All State KSIS Contacts  
Subject: KSIS Notification: Known Data Visualization/Tableau Issue 
 
The following information was provided by Computer Information Concepts (CIC) today regarding a 
known issue with access to data visualization/tableau environment.   
 
From: Melissa E. Shields  
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 1:08 PM 

We want to inform you of an ongoing issue affecting the KDE-Tableau website. Some users are currently 
experiencing issues with access to appropriate schools within their district. 
 
Our support team at CIC is actively investigating and working diligently towards a resolution. We 
understand the inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 
 
Should you encounter this issue, we kindly ask you to reach out to the KDE Data Services team. Please 
provide detailed information about the problem you are facing to assist us in expediting the resolution 
process. 

mailto:kdedatarequest@education.ky.gov
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Your patience and cooperation are highly valued as we work to bring a swift resolution to this situation. 
Rest assured, our team is committed to resolving the issue and ensuring a seamless experience for all 
users. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we work to resolve this issue.  
 
Thanks, 
Melissa 
 
Melissa E. Shields | Chief Services Officer | Computer Information Concepts |  
 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole 
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged 
information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and 
destroy all copies of the original message. 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cicesp.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cryan.adcock%40education.ky.gov%7Ccdad810f226241a4ce6d08dc33d676c7%7C9360c11f90e64706ad0025fcdc9e2ed1%7C0%7C0%7C638442243479372408%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=13MexFFT0JxkrPaE1dKN%2FTuEFBRt93yqoXsjNzjTJfw%3D&reserved=0

